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16. Management Summary (Recommendations):

During the cultural resource inventory, two isolated occurrences were located, and all
research potential exhausted in the field. Therefore, archaeological clearance is
recommended for the Nadel and Gussman Permian L.L.C. proposed Atalaya
Federal Number 3 well location and access road, with no stipulations

I certify the information provided above is correct and accurate and meets all
appreciable BLM standards.
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The above completes a negative report. If eligible of potentially eligible properties are involved,
then the above will be the title page and abstract for a complete report




